
Langlin, Steven 

From: David Small <smaIldw201@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 1:04 AM 
To: Langlin, Steven 

Subject: LD 901 

Dear Mr. Langlin, 

I would like to advise you that I am vehemently in support of LD 901. Whereas the utilization of renewable 
"green" energy is a desired goal, the inefficiency of industrial wind does not justify the erosion of the natural 
scenic qualities in the surrounding areas of such developments. Nor does it justify the negative impacts that 
such developments have on the tourism industry. Other forms of renewable energy are much more practical, and 
far less intrusive. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

David W. Small 
201 Ross Hill Road 
Norridgewock, Maine 
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